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April 2, 2019 
 
 
TO: ALL MEMBERS - REGION 3 
 
 
Dear Sisters, Brothers and Friends; 
 
 

RE:  REGIONAL ELECTIONS 
 
 
Please be advised that the following members have been elected by ACCLAMATION: 
 
 
KEITH TAYLOR - REGIONAL VICE PRESIDENT – 1 position, 2-year term ending April 2021 
 
DARREN GEROW – REGIONAL RECORDING SECRETARY – 1 position, 2-year term ending April 2021 
 
No valid nominations were received for the Regional Public Education Director position. 
 
 
In solidarity, 
 

 
Jessica Chilton 
Provincial Recording Secretary 
CUPE Local 873 
 
JC/sd/MoveUp 


